
Chapter G – Ride Suggestions for 2024 
 
We would love to have your suggestions for the 2024 riding season. While we do have leftover ideas from last year and 

some of our own ideas, it is truly important to us that we have your suggestions for new adventures, places to eat and 

visit. 

Please fill in as many ideas as you have and provide any additional information that you can.   

We are always available all year long, via text, email (ridecoordinator@chapterg.org), on rides and at chapter meetings to 

hear your ideas!  

Restaurant Ride(s):  

Restaurant Name Reason for Suggestion 

  

  

  

  

 

Event/Destination/Activity Ride: 

Event/Destination/Activity Reason for Suggestion 

  

  

  

  

***Why would Chapter G members find this interesting? Have you been here?  

Overnight Rides: 

List place(s) restaurants etc. and include a reason why 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your time and ideas to help make 2024 a great riding season. Please note that we are unable to implement 

all ideas during one season, but they may become unscheduled or even impromptu rides. 

************************************************************************************************** 

Optional, but appreciated       :  

Name(s):____________________________________________________________________________________  

Contact text/cell #: _________________________________         Cell: ________________________________________ 

mailto:ridecoordinator@chapterg.org

